
Good Afternoon Supervisors, 

 

Please carefully consider increasing the Firesafe Council's budget. This is no time to reduce the 

budget as the science indicates that we are still under drought warnings and will be. $100,000, as 

last year, is what I recommend. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Sandra Marshall 

 


